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2021 ILCA 4.7 Youth World Championships 
Notice to Competitors
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Source: Organizing Authority
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Notice:
5th August, 2021 

Dear Competitor, 

On behalf of the members of the Royal St George Yacht Club, we welcome you, your coaches and your families to Dun Laoghaire. 

We are thrilled to be hosting the ILCA 4.7 World Championships in conjunction with the National Yacht Club beside us here in the harbour. It truly is
an honour and that honour is the opportunity to interact with you the competitors. 

Unfortunately, we will be restricted in doing that due to Covid. Access to the Clubhouse will be limited to parents and other accompanying people
but we look forward to welcoming all of them during the week of competition. Information about our hospitality offering can be found at
www.rsgyc.ie

Finally, I wish you every success in the competition. It will be a tough week sailing but also, I hope great fun or as we say here in Ireland, Mighty
Craic. 

Yours in sailing, 

Richard O’Connor 
Commodore

file:////tmp/www.rsgyc.ie

	2021 ILCA 4.7 Youth World Championships
	Notice to Competitors
	Number: 08
	Source: Organizing Authority
	Venue: Dun Laoghaire, Ireland
	Published: 2021-08-06 17:59
	Notice:




